
 
 

CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Wednesday, 14 July 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

VIRTUAL AGM WILL PROCEED ON 31 JULY 2021 

 

The Committee (TC) at its special meeting today considered the request of the 

survey conducted by some Members calling for the postponement of this year’s 

Annual General Meeting (“AGM”). 

 

After a thorough consideration, TC was satisfied that it would not be in the interest 

of the Club and Members generally to further postpone the AGM scheduled for 

31 July 2021. The Virtual AGM will proceed as scheduled. 

 

Members are encouraged to e-register to attend the AGM on 31 July 2021. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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